Request for Proposals
General Contractor/Construction Manager (GC/CM) Services
For Walla Walla High School (Wa-Hi) Renovations and Improvements

Walla Walla Public Schools (WWPS) invites proposals for General Contractor/Construction Manager
(GC/CM) services to be performed in connection with the Wa-Hi Renovations/Improvements project.
Funding for the Walla Walla High School GC/CM Program

was approved by the Walla Walla community with passage of the school bond measure in November
2018.

A mandatory project information meeting will be held at the Walla Walla High School library building,
800 Abbott Rd, Walla Walla, WA on Monday, January 7, 2019 at 10 a.m. All interested firms intending to
submit a proposal in response to this Request for Proposals must attend this meeting.

Request for Proposal documents may be obtained via an e-mail request to Wenaha Group, WWPS’
Owner’s Representative/Project Manager. E-mail Cassie Hibbert at chibbert@wenahagroup.com.

Interested firms shall have no unauthorized contact with WWPS staff or Board Members during the
selection process. All questions shall be directed in writing to Wenaha Group to the attention of Cassie
Hibbert at chibbert@wenahagroup.com.

All Proposals shall be:
e Submitted to Walla Walla Public Schools in a sealed envelope and delivered to:
Walla Walla Public Schools
Attn: Wade Smith, Superintendent
364 South Park Street, Walla Walla, WA 99362
e Sealed proposals will be received until: January 14, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. Pacific Time.

Walla Walla Public Schools reserves the right to reject any proposal not in compliance with prescribed
procedures and requirements and may reject for good cause any or all proposals upon a finding of the
Walla Walla Public Schools that it is in the public interest to do so.



